
   

  
  

In Arkhangelsk Region friendly football match takes place on eve of
International Children’s Day 

 

  
  

Another friendly football match took place on the eve of the International Children’s Day between
the teams of Tsiglomen special (remedial) children’s home and officials of the Investigations
Directorates of the Russia’s Investigative Committee for the Arkhangelsk Region and Nenets
Autonomous Area.

The match took place at a pitch in Isakogorsk district of Arkhangelsk not far from the children’s
home. Despite the great difference in age, the teenagers were not going to give up and shoed a nice
game. The match ended in a tie 4:4!

The children got medals, commendations and sports gear for a good memory of the match. Tired,
but pleased the participants of the match helped to set a tea table with other inmates of the facility.
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They took photos and stayed sure that the meeting was not the last one.

The officials of the Investigations Directorate have been visiting the patronized children’s home for
several years, holding joint sport events, contests and lectures. Such meetings are aimed not only at
providing social assistance to the children, but at preventing crimes among minors. 
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